
Please join us to explore our curriculum, 
school values and ethos

Tel: 01670 822795   

Email: admin@stbb.org.uk    Website: www.st-benetbiscop.org.uk

St Benet Biscop Catholic Academy, Ridge Terrace, Bedlington, Northumberland, NE22 6ED.

Prospective students and parents/carers for Year 7 are warmly invited to our Open 
Evening on Tuesday, 26 September 2023 at 6.00 pm in the main hall.

The evening will commence with an address by the Headteacher, Mr Kevin Shepherd. 
Visitors will then be able to tour the Academy. Sta� and current students will be 
available throughout the evening.

If you are unable to join us for this evening and would like to arrange a visit to see our 
Academy at work, please contact Mrs Melanie Rayson via email, admin@stbb.org.uk.

For more information about our Academy please go to our website: 
www.st-benetbiscop.org.uk

We look forward to meeting you and welcoming you into our community.

Open Evening on
Tuesday, 26 September 2023

6.00pm until 8.00pm
Welcome Address at 6.00pm


